
 
 
 
 

St Patrick’s 

Craigagh 

Cushendun 

Parish of Cushendun & Torr 
 

13th January 2019 
 

The Baptism of the Lord 

   

 

 
 

 

St Mary’s 

Star of the Sea 

Culraney 

 
Sunday Mass:  

Craigagh 6.00 p.m. (Saturday Vigil) & 12 noon  

Culraney 10.00 a.m.   
  

Weekday Masses this week 

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m. 
  

Confessions: Saturday 5.15p.m.and on request  
  

Cushendun & Torr Collections: 

Weekly: £802    Monthly: £617 
 

Parish Priest: Father Luke McWilliams,  

The Parish House, Cushendall 028 2177 1240  

Assistant Priest: Father James O'Kane,  

The Parochial House, Knocknacarry 028 2176 1269 
 

Bulletin Notices (including Anniversaries) to be left at the 

Parochial House Knocknacarry or (preferably) e-mailed 

to:cushendunparochialhouse@gmail.com by 10.00 a.m. 

on Thursday.  Please note that this is the only Parish e-

mail address currently in use. 

Parish Website: The Parish Website has been updated and 

will now, normally, include a copy of the weekly Parish 

Bulletin. It may be viewed at www.cushendunparish.co.uk 

Cushendall Mass Times:   

Saturday Vigil: 7.30p.m. 

Sunday: 9.00a.m. & 11.00a.m.,  

Monday to Thursday: 10.00 a.m.  Friday: 7.30p.m. 

Church Flowers: The very generous donation of flowers, 

tastefully arranged, to decorate the chapel at Christmas 

time is acknowledged with gratitude and thanks. 

St Ciaran’s Dates for the Diary 2019: 

Confirmation: Thursday 11th April 2019, 1.30p.m. 

First Holy Communion: Sunday 12th May 2019, 12 noon 

CDDA Membership runs from January to December 

2019.  Membership fees may be paid to CDDA c/o 7 

Agolagh Heights, Cushendun, BT44 0QJ or to any 

committee member.  New members welcome!  

The CDDA AGM will be held in Glenmona House on 

Wednesday 23rd January 2019 starting at 7.00p.m. 

Members welcome to attend. 

CDDA Christmas Events: The Committee of the 

Cushendun and District Development Association wishes 

to thank those people who readily assisted with the Village 

Santa & Carol Singing event and the 55+ Lunch, and 

helped to make them enjoyable experiences. 

Glendun Nursing Home: Currently recruiting Care 

Assistants.  Flexible working patterns available. 

Day/Night duty.  Please telephone 028 217 61222 for 

further information and application form. 

Hurling Club Lotto: £7600 

SVP number 07548780121  

RSPB & GUIDE DOGS - I am collecting stamps for 

RSPB & Guide Dogs for the Blind. I will leave a box at 

the back of the Church.   Angela Williams. 

 

NURSES! The Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes is 

currently seeking volunteers to join our nursing team to 

care for our pilgrims who will stay at the Accueil Notre 

Dame, during our 2019 Pilgrimage (10-15 July.) You need 

to be a registered nurse, active on the NMC live register - 

newly registered nurses are welcome.  For more info or to 

register email us to lourdes@downandconnor.org with your 

contact details and we will get back to you. 

The Glens of Antrim Historical Society: January talk 

will take place on Friday 18th January 2019 at 8pm in St 

Mary's Parish Centre, Cushendall. 'Ella Young - A life in 

two halves' by Elizabeth Hoy. Everyone welcome. 

St. Ciaran’s Primary School:  Admission into P1 in 

September 2019.  The new registration system has gone 

live on Wednesday 2nd January 2019. Information is 

published on the Education Authority website 

www.eani.org.uk with instructions on how to apply for a 

funded Primary One place in September 2019. 
 

St Mary's PS Nursery Unit- Enrolment September 19:   

Nursery September 2019: Target Age: Children born on 

or between 2 July 2015 & 1 July 2016.  Under 

Age:   Children born on or between 2 July 2016 & 1 July 

2017.  The closing date & time for Nursery applications 

for September 2019 is 12 midnight on Thursday 31st 

January.  This year the EA have changed the Application 

Process for applying for Pre-School & Primary 1 new 

admissions to an online system.  The online portal 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions became live 

on Wednesday 2nd January 2019 at 10.00am and closes 

at 12 midnight on Thursday 31st January 2019.  If you 

require any help please feel to contact the school at any 

time.  You are encouraged to study the admissions criteria 

for St Mary’s and any other nursery you would consider 

sending your child to before completing an 

application.  Information on the admissions procedure is 

currently on the EA website under Admissions which 

includes the option of ‘finding a pre-school or primary 

school in your area’.  You should continue to check this 

website for further updates on the admissions 

procedure.  Paper versions of the Application forms are 

also from the school office.  Supporting Documentation 

should be brought to your 1st preference school/nursery by 

12noon on Friday 8th February 2018. 
 

Anniversaries: Johnnie Gribben, Caroline Graham,  

Fr Noel Watson, Canon Malachy Murphy, Fr Gregory 

Cormican, Fr Gerard McAteer, Bishop Daniel 

Mageean, Fr Earnest McCaughan, Fr Denis Mc 

Caughan 
 

Anniversary Mass for John McGoran  

Saturday 26th January 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass for John G. O’Kane  

Sunday 27th January 12 noon  

Anniversary Mass for Patrick McNeill  

 Saturday 9th February 6.00 p.m. 


